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 NEXT BOARD MEETING


 
      NEXT GENERAL MEETING

  September 15, 2008   6:30 pm
          
                 

September 15, 2008   7:00 pm

       Ridgeview Place




                  Ridgeview Place
       1009 10th Ave NE




     
       1009 10th Ave NE
       Sauk Rapids, MN





       Sauk Rapids, MN

 Snacks: Sandy Trossen        


                       

Snacks:  Sandy Trossen
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President: 

  

  Fawn Widman

230-5935









Chairman of the Board:






  
  

  Judy Moldenhauer
292-2120









State Delegate:








  

  Cheri Mayer

217-5451
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Programming Vice President
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  Margaret Edelbrock
240-9429









Treasurer:








  

  Jean Schotl

255-0799
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Membership Vice Presidents:






  

  

  Sandy Trossen
255-0235




  
  

  Sue Dingmann

237-6883











Secretary:







  
  

   Lisa Hahn

251-8852
Judy Moldenhauer, Editor
Sauk Rapids Women of Today Website: 

 Deadline:

525 7th Avenue North Apt. 1


St Cloud Mn 56379
              http://saukrapidswt.tripod.com/    

              4th Monday
dejiren@hotmail.com
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As the Summer winds down and fall is near, my house gets a little calmer with the kids back to school.  We put our girls in St. Augustine this year and the starting time of 8:15 will be such a blessing to my kids and me.  Nolan is still in Montessori for now.  I can't wait until next year when he is in Kindergarten.
I want to express how grateful I am for every member in this group.  We each have our own talent(s) and when we combine it all we can do so much!  Just remember that at times you might not be able to help on a project, but you might be able to help another month...and everything is appreciated.  I know how busy life can be and I don't want everyone to be stressed about projects etc.  We will do what we can and have faith that it will all work out, because it almost always does.
I love the Fall season in Women of Today.  This year we get to add a convention that is in St. Cloud that most of us will go to.  I can't wait for that!  I hope to see most of you at our next meeting.

In Friendship,

Fawn Widman
People often say that motivation doesn’t last. 
Well, neither does bathing –

that’s why we recommend it daily.

~ Zig Ziglar
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Please consider making a donation to Friendship Ventures which provides educational, recreational and support services to children and adults with developmental disabilities.  Friendship Ventures operates services from Eden Wood Center in Eden Prairie and Camp Friendship located near Annandale.  A partial list of items that they would like to receive donations for is located in this newsletter.
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Treasurers Report
Submitted by: jean schotl
Volume number three

August 6, 2008

Checking account balance:regular account 7/1/08

$362.66

Bridge Marathon Checking account balance 7/1/08

$373.78



Expenses: Regular account:

7/14/2008
Minnesota Women of Today Dues $225.00

7/14/2008
Troup 4 Scott Schotl Boy Scout camp 
$  25.00

8/5/2008
Judy Weyer Summer Convention
$  45.00

8/5/2008
Deb Williams Summer Convention
$  31.00

8/5/2008
Hilton Garden Inn Summer convention
$  71.00

8/5/2008
MNWT Ways & Means Donation 1st quarter
$  25.00

8/5/2008
MNWT Ways & Means donation 2nd Quarter
$  25.00

8/5/2008
MNWT Foundation 1st Quarter donation
$  25.00

8/5/2008
MNWT Foundation 2nd Quarter donation
$  25.00

8/5/2008
MNWT Plan of Action donation 
$  25.00

Expense total :


$522.00

Expenses Bridge Marathon account: 

none

Income
Regular Account: 

7/15/2008
Dues Fawn Widman

$  32.00

7/15/2008
Dues Sandy Trossen 

$  45.00

7/15/2008
Coborns Brat Sale

$577.07

6/5/2008
Interest

$    0.16

Income Total:


$654.23

Bridge Marathon Account: 

7/3/2008
Interest 

$    0.16

Income total:


$    0.16

Regular Checking Account Balance 

$494.89

Bridge Marathon Checking balance

$373.83

Lucky Buck Balance 


$    0.00

Known Expenses to pay


$    0.00

Submitted by: Jean Schotl
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Sept.1, 2008
Regular Checking account balance as of August 6, 2008
$494.89

Bridge Marathon checking account as of August 6, 2008
$373.83

Regular Checking account balance as of September 2, 2008
$1002.18

Bridge Marathon account balance as of September 2, 2008
$373.83

Expenses Regular account:

Expense Total:
$ 0.00

NONE

Expenses Bridge Marathon account:
$ 0.00

NONE



Expense Total:
$ 0.00
Income

Regular account:




9/02/2008
Dues Christy Hahn
$  41.00

9/02/2008
Rapids River Food Fest (pop sells)
$400.00

9/02/2008
Cub Foods receipts
$  14.29

9/02/2008
District meeting meal
$  52.00



Income Total:
$507.29

Lucky Buck Balance:
$ 0.00

Known expenses to pay:
$ 0.00
TOY BINGO  tOY BINGO TOY BINGO
TOY BINGO will be Saturday October 11th.
Set-up 10:00 a.m.
11:00 – 2:00 p.m.   Bingo
Clean up 2:00 p.m. till 2:30 p.m. 
  Sauk Rapids Fire Hall                      



    We will need about 10 people to help out that day.



   Please mark this annual event on your calendar.





Kids over 12 are encouraged to help also.




 

Thank you








Judy Weyer
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Babysitting Clinic Saturday September 20th
9:00 – Noon
Sauk Rapids Middle School
Looking for 2 volunteers to help me out that morning.
Call me or email me if you are available.
Cell phone 493-3877
jfuzzybear@hotmail.com
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                    None in September


                 


                                    


           





       








          Cindy & Lee Piepkorn   September 2nd  


          Tammy & David Peck   September 3rd 


           








			Arrive on time = meeting starts on time


Meeting 		Turn cell phones off during the meetings


Reminders               	Bring Cub Foods receipts, Labels For Education, and Yoplait 


     Yogurt pink labels to meetings


			Wear your name tags


			


			











Serves You Right


The Serves You Right program has been brought back.  At each meeting you will be “fined” $0.25 for each of the following violations:


Not wearing your name tag


Being late (based on the meeting time printed in the newsletter)


At the end of the meeting a name will be drawn from all members.  If the winning member is present she will receive ½ of the “fines” collected at that meeting and the remaining ½ will be put into the chapter’s general fund.  If the winning member is not present all of the “fines” collected at that meeting will be put into the chapter’s general fund.


Margaret Edelbrock / Programming VP





Membership Renewals – 2nd Quarter





          Janet Boelz		Tarah Brenny


          Cindy Piepkorn 	Cheri Mayer


          Judy Moldenhauer	Christy Hahn


	


Annual dues to be paid by September 15, 2008


(refer to project list in July 2008 newsletter to determine amount due)











Upcoming Events





   














Babysitting Clinic - SRR Middle School


September 20th   9:00am – 12:00pm





District Meeting - Foley


October 6th    6:30 meal 7:00 meeting





Toy Bingo Sauk Rapids Fire Hall


October 11th  11:00 - 2:00 


	Clean-up until 2:30





Chefs Auction


November 6th 





Santa’s Secret Shop   SR VFW


December 6th 




















Sauk Rapids





All-Stars
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